From: Robinson, Amy [mailto:ARobinson@GOV.NU.CA]
Sent: Tuesday, October 17, 2017 5:04 PM
Subject: RE: Notice of Public Hearing on NBRLUP Amendment and Draft Agenda for Comment

Hello Goump, Jonathan,

Thank you for the opportunity to provide feedback on the public hearing agenda for the NBRLUP
Amendment 3. Our suggestions are to combine certain agenda items for the sake of time, as well as
to ensure the hearing remains focused on the subject application. A few minor recommendations for
the Commission’s consideration are as follows:

e Foragendaitem 3, NPC Executive Director Summary, it would be helpful if NPC provides an
overview of the overall project approval process;

e Consider combining agenda items 7 and 5. Both seem to require introductory statements by
participants;

e Consider making agenda item 10 a component of agenda items 8 and 9. BIM’s proposed
amended text for the NBRLUP Appendix Q should remain a primary focus throughout the
public hearing; and

e Consider prefacing agenda items 8 and 9 with relevant excerpts in the NBRLUP. For example

these discussions may benefit from specific reference to NBRLUP Appendix K (3rOI bullet) and
Appendix Q (bullets 5-8), as well as the NPC staff recommendations (c. ii and iii) in the
Amendment 3 Executive Director Report.

Finally | can confirm that the Government of Nunavut will be sending representatives to the

upcoming hearing.

Cheers,

Amy Robinson

A/Manager, Land Use and Env. Assessment
ARobinson@gov.nu.ca

867.975.7765

From: Jonathan Savoy [mailto:jsavoy@nunavut.ca]
Sent: October 12, 2017 7:12 PM
Subject: Notice of Public Hearing on NBRLUP Amendment and Draft Agenda for Comment

Good afternoon,

Please see the attached notice of a public hearing and opportunities to comment on a draft agenda.

Jonathan Savoy, Manager of Implementation
Nunavut Planning Commission

P.O. Box 2101 Cambridge Bay, NU X0B 0CO
Ph: (867)983-4632

Fax: (867)983-4626

www.nunavut.ca






